

☐ 77 Anishinaabeg Drive ☐ 425-427 William Street London, Ontario N6B P 519.289.0352 F 519.289.0355

London, Ontario N6B 3E1 P 519.672.4079 F 519.672.6945

soahac.on.ca

April 11, 2018

Dr. Chris Mackie Medical Officer of Health and CEO Middlesex-London Health Unit 50 King St. London, ON N6A 5L7

Dear Dr. Mackie,

I am writing this letter advising of our support of the Middlesex-London Health Unit's efforts in securing a permanent Supervised Consumption Facility.

As you know, SOAHAC presently has a staff member on site at the current Temporary Overdose Prevention Site one day per week; to assist within the aftercare room.

SOAHAC remains committed to providing a SOAHAC staff member on site in a permanent Supervised Consumption Facility wherever your team and the City of London deem an acceptable location for a permanent site.

As an Aboriginal Health Access Centre serving First Nations, Metis and Inuit individuals, families and communities across the Southwest Region of Ontario; this crisis is being felt significantly in our urban, on reserve and off reserve populations.

Having the ability to support this work with our community partners now and in future; allows SOAHAC to provide culturally sensitive care and support to not only the individuals, families and communities we serve; but to all affected by this crisis.

Sincerely,

Brian Dokis,

Chief Executive Officer

SOAHAC

P: 519-914-1858 Ext. 2001 E: bdokis@soahac.on.ca